
GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA 
 

MINISTRY OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE, HOME AFFAIRS, LABOUR AND 

GENDER AFFAIRS 

DEPARTMENT OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE 

Communication on this subject           Greaham Louisy Administrative Building, 

should be addressed to:                                               2nd Floor, Waterfront, Castries,  

The Permanent Secretary                                                                                                                                                                                     Saint Lucia, W.I. 

_______________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number: (758)468-2203/2234• Facsimile Number: (758) 453-1305  

 

 

1 December 2023 

 

Ms. April A. S. Louis 

La Ressource  

Vieux Fort  

 

Dear Ms. Louis,   

 

The Department of the Public Service acknowledges receipt of your application 

for employment with the Government of Saint Lucia. 

 

Please be informed that your application has been placed on file and will be kept 

for a minimum of two (2) years. Should an opportunity for employment 

commensurate with your qualifications and skillset become available, you will be 

notified using the contact information provided. 

 

This Department thanks you for your interest in joining the Saint Lucia Public 

Service.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Janet Barnard (Ms.) 
PERMANENT SECRETARY  
 


